
  

 

  

    

 

With most educational providers moving to online, we have been working hard to 
think of ways to support students with their post 16 and 18 choices. With this in mind 
and National Apprenticeship Week on the Horizon, we are holding several different 
virtual events to support students from year 8 through to year 13. 
  
To keep it simple this newsletter will just be showcasing the upcoming events! 
 
As the sessions will be held during school hours we will be able to advise you which 
students have attended. 

 

 

 

Contact Me!  
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To support National Apprenticeship Week we will run running multiple events 
from 8th to 12th February. Students can hear from employers and apprentices, 
have a chance to win a prize daily and find out more about apprenticeships. To 
find out more information just click on the above image!  

 

 

 

In addition to all of this if you have student’s year 10 to year 13 who are 
interested in completing an apprenticeship they are invited to join our Webinar 
session. This session will offer more general information to students. Such as 
what apprenticeships we have available and how to apply. Just click on the 
above image to find out more information!  
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As part of this week-long event, we will be holding a Facebook Live session on 
Tuesday 9th February at 7pm. Students and parents can access this easily by 
going to the NWSLC Facebook page.  

 
  

 

 

Date: 22nd – 26th February 2021  

Times – Differing times throughout the week  

NWSLC is excited to announce that it will be holding its annual Taster event for 
the first time virtually!  

You will be able to have the opportunity to find out more information about 
your chosen course.  
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Throughout the week we will also have the following staff support to answer 
questions on any of the following:  

• Finance  
• Travel  
• How to apply  
• Industry Placements  
• English and maths  
• Additional Support  
• Student enrichment  
• Dyslexia support  

They will all be available via the NWSLC live chat function.  

To join all you need to do is pick your chosen course area and register for it by 
clicking the registration link. A link to join the session will be sent to 
the email address you provide. Remember to let us know what school you are 
from.  

 

Take a look at the Taster Session dates here!  
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Interested In Applying? Click Here!  
 

 

Applying Via PS16? Click Here!  
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Still unsure about anything?  All you need to do is email 
guidance.team@nwslc.ac.uk and they will set up a call at a time to suit you! 

 

 

 
  

  

 

We are still here to help support you in these challenging times.  

Want more information on the Coronavirus?  Click here to see a handy guide. 

We are still here for you if you have any queries or concerns, so please contact us 

on enquiries@nwslc.ac.uk or call us on 0330 058 3000 (The switchboard is open 

Monday - Thursday 8:30 am - 5 pm, and Friday 8:30 am - 4:30 pm)! 

 

    

For General Enquiries, Click Here!  
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